
Title: “Zoom Immanuel Approach Ministry for New InterVarsity Staff” 
 
April 22, 2024 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know about another InterVarsity ministry opportunity. New staff are 
being trained in June, and the InterVarsity leadership are encouraging the new staff to receive 
Immanuel sessions as part of their Sabbath day June 15. More details are provided below in a 
note from Dan Easley (on behalf of Peter Horton). Many of you have already received this note 
directly from Dan, but I wanted to send it out in our e-newsletter for those of you that might 
have missed it.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 

 

Note from Dan Easley: 
Dear Immanuel Prayer Facilitators, 

Peter Horton, with InterVarsity Christian Fellowship, has asked me to help administer an Immanuel 

Prayer opportunity with InterVarsity Staff.  Peter is on temporary leave right now to focus on further 

development of Immanuel Prayer at InterVarsity. Please direct any questions to me. 

InterVarsity is orienting their new staff in mid- June.  Saturday, June 15, is a Sabbath day. As part of the 

Sabbath day they want the staff members to each be able to experience Immanuel Prayer.  Here are some 

details about this opportunity. 

•        The prayer sessions will be virtual, via Zoom. 

•        Eight “one-hour” sessions will be provided: 2:00 PM to 10:00 PM Central Time on 

June 15. 

•        You may facilitate as few or as many sessions as you would like. The sessions you 

facilitate do not necessarily need to be consecutive. 

•        Sessions will be 45-55 minutes to allow facilitators a break between sessions. 

•        Staff members will sign up in advance for a specific time slot; we will know how 

many prayer ministers are needed for each time slot. 

•        As many as 130 staff may receive prayer - we are looking for many facilitators. 

•        We are not requiring a specific format to be followed – use whatever Immanuel 

Prayer format you are most comfortable with. 

•        We are asking that you not “push” people toward resolving traumatic memories. If 

traumatic memories come forward during interaction with Jesus, then that is fine and deal 

with it appropriately. But don’t push in that direction on your own. 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/


•        Nearly all the new staff just graduated from college and are in the process of raising 

their support. This is Gen Z: Many struggle with social anxiety so raising support will be 

difficult. Their major fear is the fear of making mistakes. For any that bring up raising 

support, talking with Jesus about their fears would be very helpful. 

•        Terminology you may hear:   

    ONS = Orientation for New Staff = the name of this event. 

    MPD = Ministry Partner Development = raising support 

  

If you are interested in helping, please complete the survey at this link by April 30. 

I will be getting back to you in May regarding how the process will work. 

Thank you, and may God bless you! 

Dan Easley, administrative volunteer helping Peter Horton 

630-248-3198 

dan.c.easley@gmail.com 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePKIo8_mZUAsPAX2HayqhUZo6bO_6KNSa6cvjOYhTZHHyiuQ/viewform?usp=pp_url
mailto:dan.c.easley@gmail.com

